
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:52:46 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 8:07 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Tim Davis

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please stop this "arbitrary increase" based on "now we are big after takeover".

It is unfair to arbitraily change everyones rates simply becuase the government let them takeover Union Gas, which
they are now utilizing as a sole reason to justify arbitraility increasing rates to southern ontario (Cambridge to
Windsor) ....we the customers and I speak on behalf of 10M customers recommend to not reward Enbridge with
increased profits and yearly bonuses because they were overcharging their Embridge customers in the North which
funded the takeover of Union Gas...this is only their first step to "TO BIG TO FAIL" market affecting takeover
contolling the government...you are the only one which can stop them and push back....tell them to manage their
expenses better if they want to earn their big bonuses...SAY NO to arbitraily cost increases to for Southern Ontario,
tell them to manage their expenses better...do not give them bonuses by simple market takeover and PRICE FIXING
with no competition the customers can opt to....NOT FAIR RATIONAL...SAY NO!
Tim Davis

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --






